
INFORMATIONAL BOARD REPORT 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
DEPARTMENT OF RECREATION AND PARKS 

April 19, 2017 

TO: BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS 

FROM: MICHAEL A. SHULL, General Manager M. ~ 
SUBJECT: VARIOUS COMMUNICATIONS 

The following communications addressed to the Board have been received by the Board Office, 
and the action taken thereon is presented. 

1) Mayor, transmitting Executive Di­
rective No. 20: Standing with Immi­
grants: A City of Safety, Refuge, and 
Opportunity for All. 

2) Mayor, relative to Agreements with 
Nine Contractors for As-Needed Fence 
and Wall Installation, Maintenance, 
and/or Repair Services. 

3) City Clerk, relative to an appeal filed 
by Doug Haines pursuant to CEQA 
relative to Report No. 16-208 - Target 
Child Care In-Lieu Fee. 

4) City Clerk, relative to the proposed 
Site Lease Agreement with New 
Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC for the 
installation of a new wireless communi­
cations facility at Culver/ Slauson Park. 

5) City Clerk, relative to developing a 
parcel of land on Haynes Street into a 
park connecting the neighborhood to the 
Los Angeles River. 

6) City Clerk, relative to funding for the 
Police Department to provide additional 
enforcement around the Hollywood Sign 
during Spring Break. 

Action Taken 

Noted and Filed. 

Referred to staff for further processing. 
(Report No. 17-024) 

Noted and Filed. 

Referred to staff for further processing. 
(Report No. 16-168) 

Referred to General Manager. 

Noted and Filed. 
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7) Chief Legislative Analyst, forwarding 
the Legislative Report for the week 
ending March 24, 2017. 

8) Andrea Feathers, stating opposition 
to the apparent proposed abolition of 
Daylight Savings Time due to its effects 
on parks. 

9) Eileen O'Meara, relative to aggres­
sive off-leash dogs on a trail by the 
Hollywood Reservoir. 

10) Frank A. Delgado, commending 
Park Ranger Capt. Art Torres. 

Noted and Filed. 

Noted and Filed. 

Referred to General Manager. 

Place letter in Employee Personnel file 

This Report was prepared by Paul Liles, Clerk Typist, Commission Office. 


